
Attachment 4. Invitation Email

From: eis@cdc.gov
BCC: All registrants who provided email address and EIS program staff
Subject: Your feedback of 2017 EIS Conference Wanted 

Thank you for attending the 66th EIS Conference, held the week of April 24th, 2017. We strive to 
continually improve the conference experience, and we are interested in your honest and 
constructive feedback. 

To help improve next year’s EIS conference, please complete a survey by accessing the link 
below. The survey should take, on average, 10 minutes to complete. You will have to 
complete this survey in one sitting, as you will not be able to return to edit your responses once 
you exit the survey. The survey will close on Monday, May 15th at 11:59 pm ET.

http://www.tinyurl.com/EISConference2017 

To return to a previous page, use the “Previous” button at the bottom of the page (NOT the 
“Back” button on your browser menu). To advance, use the “Next” button at the bottom of the 
page.

If you have any questions or problems, please contact Meagan Davis at yly5@cdc.gov.

Thank you again for attending this year’s conference and providing feedback. We look forward 
to seeing you again next year. 
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